
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 14, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Constance White 
Division of Public Utilities Director 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Dear Ms. White: 
  
The Commission is in receipt of your request for an extension of time up to May 30, 2007 to 
evaluate Rocky Mountain Power’s proposed revisions to Schedule 70, Renewable Energy Rider, 
Optional and 72, Renewable Energy Rider, Optional - Bulk Purchase Option, Docket No. 07-
035-T13.  The original filing was made on March 27, 2007, with the Division’s response due on 
April 24, 2007.  
  
Therefore, for the reasons stated above, the Commission hereby extends the Division’s deadline 
for review of this program from April 24, 2007, to May 30, 2007.  In addition, per your 
recommendation of April 25, 2007, Rocky Mountain Power’s revised tariffs filed March 27, 
2007, are hereby suspended pending your further recommendation.  
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email 
at jorchard@utah.gov.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard  
Commission Secretary    
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